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Lisa Kerstner

From: Joe Kafczynski <jkafczynski@becherhoppe.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 12:06 PM
To: Peter Kampfer; Lisa Kerstner; Kimberly Coyle; Mark Mackey
Cc: Kenneth J. Ligman
Subject: Village of Kronenwetter Well No. 2 - Contractor Response to RFP 02 and 03 for Village 

Review
Attachments: RFP 02 - Overhead - Contractor Response Rev 01.pdf; RFP 03 - Attic Scuttle - Contractor 

Response.pdf

Good aŌernoon everyone,  
 
AƩached to this email is the Contractor response to Request for Proposal 02 and 03 for the Village to review. The Village 
should review these proposals from the Contractor and can choose to approve them, not approve them, or request 
addiƟonal informaƟon. I’ve included a quick summary on each of these proposals below:  
 
RFP 02 – Overhead Garage Door 
This request for proposal was sent to the Contractor to provide a cost to install an overhead coiling door on the new 
facility. Becher-Hoppe performed an iniƟal review of the proposal and requested addiƟonal informaƟon and cost break 
downs. The Contractor has provided this informaƟon and it is ready for the Village to review. The total proposed cost is 
$53,707.  
 
RFP 03 – Aƫc ScuƩle ModificaƟon 
AddiƟonal trusses added to the exisƟng Well No. 2 roof landed in the middle of the exisƟng aƫc scuƩle (aƫc access 
hatch). A request for proposal was sent to the Contractor to provide a cost to move the aƫc scuƩle locaƟon in between 
joists/trusses beyond where the new trusses were installed. Becher-Hoppe performed an iniƟal review of the proposal, 
and it is ready for the Village to review. The total proposed cost is $1,694. 
 
If the Village chooses to approve the proposals, they will be added to the next change order. If the Village requests 
addiƟonal informaƟon, we will facilitate this request with the Contractor. If Village does not approve them, then the 
Well No. 2 Treatment Facility will be constructed as planned.  
 
If you have any quesƟons, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Joe Kafczynski, PE 
Project Engineer 
 
Becher-Hoppe Associates, Inc. 
330 N. 4th Street | Wausau WI | 54403 
Direct 715-845-0436 | Mobile 715-574-6031  
Main 715-845-8000 
jkafczynski@becherhoppe.com | www.becherhoppe.com 
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